
 

THANK YOU, PARENTS! 

Thank you to all the students, parents, grandparents, and 

others who shared their time and talents to show 

appreciation to the Mount Olive teachers and staff last 

week. Your expressions of support mean so much. What 

a blessing to be part of a family of believers! 

 

MEDICATION AND COUGH DROPS 

It is time to pick up your child’s medication and cough 

drops from the school office. We do not keep your 

supplies over the summer. 

 

FUN & FITNESS & TRACK MEET  

Thank you to our coordinator, Kari Falck, and all of our 

helpers on Fun & Fitness Day last week. The students 

had a lot of fun! Thank you, also, to FVL and parents 

who helped with 5th-8th grade Track Meet on May 8th! 

 

CLOSING SERVICE & 8th GRADE GRADUATION 

Our closing service is at 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 23rd, 

in the church sanctuary. We want all students and their 

families to attend. Grades K-8 students are all singing our 

school year closing song during the service.  

 

LIBRARY BOOKS ARE DUE 

Return library books to the drop off bins ASAP. Thank 

you to Emily Grasse and Julia McLister and other 

volunteers who helped to organize and staff our 

spectacular school library. 

 

END-OF-YEAR BALANCES 

All lunch, after-school-care, and tuition balances must be 

paid in full by May 22nd. Contact the Finance Office 

(finance.office@mountoliveappleton.com) for exact 

amounts.  Lunch and ASC credits will roll over to the next 

school year. 

 

TEACHER FAREWELL 

On Sunday, May 19th, Mount Olive will gather to honor 

the following Mount Olive teachers: Principal Landon 

Zacharyasz, Mr. David Liebhard, Mrs. Stephanie Olson, 

Mrs. Joan Mueller, and Mr. James Neujahr, for his 40 

years in the teaching ministry. A fellowship hour, with a 

brief program, and refreshments, will be held from 9:15-

10:15am. (No Sunday School or Bible classes that day.) 

A box for cards and gifts will be available in the narthex. 

 

 

 

SPRING CLEAN-UP/WORKDAY 

Saturday, May 18, 8–11am. Please consider helping, even 

for a small amount of time, to beautify our campus!  

 
VBS REGISTRATION 

June 17-21 from 9am-Noon 

Who: Next school year's PreK4 - 6th 

What: Bible stories, crafts, games, music, snacks 

Volunteers: 7th graders through adults 

CURRENT NEED: Games Leader 

Contact: Beth Flatau at elizabethflatau@gmail.com 

REGISTER LINK VOLUNTEER LINK 

 

FANG'S READING CLUB  

If your child completed the Fang's Reading Challenge, 

ticket, food, and award vouchers will be coming home 

soon. Follow the instructions on the sheet stapled to the 

ticket voucher or access the site here to get your child's 

actual ticket and any tickets you want to purchase for 

your family. Mount Olive night is May 31st, and a 

section is set aside for us. If you cannot make the game 

that night, the child's voucher can be used for another 

game. If you have any questions, please 

email joan.mueller@mountoliveappleton.com 

 

LOST AND FOUND 

Tables will be placed in the Atrium on Thursday evening 

Graduation to look/claim lost items. 

 

JOB OPENING 

Mount Olive is hiring Social Media/Digital Ministry 

Specialist to help us expand our online presence. This 

person will lead the development, implementation, and 

management of all social media and digital ministry 

facets. This part-time position (15-30 hours/week) pays 

$16-30/hour, depending on experience and qualifications. 

This person will report to Mount Olive’s Executive 

Committee. A complete job description is found 

here: https://tinyurl.com/y66bhuv5. Please share this 

information with anyone you know who may be interested 

in applying. To apply, submit a resume and cover letter to 

church.office@mountoliveappleton.com by June 10. 

Reach out to Pastor Raasch with any questions 

pastor.raasch@mountoliveappleton.com or  

920-739-9194, ext. 204 or Joe Rachoner at 

joe.rach@sbcglobal.net or 920-843-2098. 
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